
 
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF MAYBUSH PPG HELD ON 5th APRIL 2023 
 

 

Present: JB (Chair), JC, SB, ML, JL. LG 

 

Apologies: RW, WL 

 

Approval of minutes of 22nd February 2023 

 

Mention of possible events for 2023. ML had information from Dr (Mrs) Hayat regarding help which 

focused on Prostate Cancer. However, it transpired that this is unlikely to take place. Current 

focus is on Bowel Cancer. Type of cancer being highlighted changes every two months. 

 

Louise then addressed the meeting on the latest innovation – PATCHS with attention to 

appointments and online consultations. Maybushmedicalcentre.co.uk/appointments/patchs-

online-consultations 

There will be a duty Doctor each day. There can be up to 30 requests per day then the system will 

advise that no further appointments are available. 

Monitoring of queue at reception which could point patients to PATCHS as an alternative. 

SB raised concerns for people with no access to the latest technology. 

 

Over 75’s Covid booster jabs can be booked via Tel:119 or via the NHS App. 

 

Personnel matters: Two Doctors had left the Practice: Dr Harris and Dr Siddiqui. 

One new GP: Dr Bano. 

Lots of movement within the reception staff. 

Drs Hayat have bought the Pharmacy from Raj. 

 

The meeting ended at 17:30 with the next meeting scheduled for 7th June. 

Since the meeting several changes have been made. The date is now 28th June. 

 

tel:119

